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If you don't already have one - I believe that to drive one's 4WD on the beaches along the NJ shore requires a
beach buggy permit.  Having always walked rather than driven the beaches I'm not familiar with this permit but I
seem to recall it isn't cheap.

I'm game to do a mini JAM on the NJ shore.  Keep in mind the Steelhead JAM at the end of Oct.  For a trip to
the salt perhaps we should consider mid Oct or mid Nov putting at least a couple weeks before or after the
steelhead JAM.

 1 / 1


